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Appendix D 
 

To Whom It May Concern, 

  

Based on the information provided, the primary operations of Oceanside Electronics, Inc are not 
regulated by the No-Exposure Certification and do not warrant permit coverage at this time. The 
department encourages that best management practices and good housekeeping measures are 
in place to address the routine maintenance that occurs on-site. Should there be any changes to 
the on-site activities, please contact the department for further evaluation. 

  

Please feel free to save this e-mail for your records and let me know should you have any follow 
up questions. 

  

Thank you! 

 

  

Kyle Long 

Florida Department of Environmental Protection 

NPDES Stormwater Program 

Environmental Specialist I 

Kyle.K.Long@FloridaDEP.gov 

Office: 850-245-8385 

 

 


